
 
 
 
 
31 January 2023 
 
 
 

Dear families 
 

I am excited to be writing to you regarding our next revision evening, which will take place on Wednesday 8 
February 2023 from 5-6pm. You are welcome to arrive from 4.45pm where you will sign in at the desks through 
reception, have an opportunity to collect free revision guides for each of your child’s GCSE subjects and to enjoy 
some refreshments in the canteen. 
 

What is the purpose of the evening? 
 

Building on our first revision evening last term, this event will equip students and their families with the following: 

 Free revision guides and flashcards for all GCSE subjects 

 How to create effective revision routines 

 What effective revision looks like – practical advice 

 How to apply the revision strategies to specific subjects 
 

 

Why are we hosting a revision evening now? 
 

Year 11 students have their next set of mock examinations immediately after half term so this is a good 
opportunity to provide support in the final preparation for these mocks. We are also entering the final 9 school 
weeks before the GCSE exams begin, so we need to ensure that we are maximising every moment so that students 
can be successful. We know that effective revision begins early, is spaced so that every topic is covered multiple 
times and complements study in the classroom and completion of homework.  
 
 

We look forward to welcoming you in to Dixons Fazakerley Academy next Wednesday 8 February for what will be 
an important and purposeful evening on the journey to GCSE success. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

Andrew Kingstone 
Assistant Principal  
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 


